
   
 
 
 

Public Hearing 
March 19, 2015 
 

The Provincetown Board of Health will hold a public hearing on Thursday, March 19, 
2015, at 4:00 p.m. in the Judge Welsh Room, Provincetown Town Hall, 260 
Commercial Street, Provincetown, MA to discuss proposed changes to the following 
Board of Health regulations: 

 Part VI, Article 4 - Rules & Regulations for the Use & Operation of the Transfer 
Station 

 Part VI, Article 5 - Solid Waste Fees 
 Part VI, Article 7 - Solid Waste Recycling Regulations 
 Part VI, Article 9 - Provincetown Refuse Haulers Permit 

 
Copies of the regulations with the proposed changes are available for viewing in the 
offices of the Town Clerk or the Health Department, Monday – Thursday 8:30 am to 4:30 
pm and Friday 8:30 am to 12 noon. For further information please contact the 
Provincetown Health Department at (508) 487-7020. 
 
 
 
 
Mark Phillips, Chair 
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